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Hello,

We hope this finds you well in the New Year! Thank you for taking the time to read our
latest newsletter — please read on to find out the latest updates on the External Wall
Systems project.

Qur appeals remain outstanding with the Building Safety Fund. There are several areas of
rejected systems and no response or update has been received to date from the Fund. We
continue to push them for a response, and as soon as we have something to share, we will of
course do so.

The project team continues to work very closely with seven prospective tenderers to define the
scope of works and tender price. Unfortunately, this has been extremely difficult due to the
complex set up and nature of the works at Hamilton House, which is causing this stage of the
project to take longer than we would have anticipated.

‘When will you update me next?

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find
copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

We have any big news to share before then, we will do sa via bulletin. As always, if

Thank you,
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